
Comments from Congressman Bill Johnson 
 
Rep Bill Johnson (R-OH): 
“I, along with every other American, agree that what occurred at Sandy Hook 
Elementary School is a human tragedy. I support efforts that will improve the 
identification, diagnosis, and treatment of individuals who face serious mental 
health challenges. I will NOT support any legislation or executive action that seek 
to limit the second amendment rights of law abiding citizens.” 

 


